

**CHESWICK GREEN RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION
MINUTES FROM 14TH JULY 2021 MEETING**

Attendees: Simon, Mick, Sam (part time), Debbie, Helen, Becky & Greg

Apologies: Dave

Minutes from last meeting

- Minutes from the June 2021 meeting were approved.

Parish Council Participation

- Sam asked that she be referred to as Chairman.

Proposed Expansion To CGPS

• Findings of the independent transport assessment were now available and provided crucial information which was not contained in SMBC's own report. Greg to draft a letter to SMBC's planning committee.

People

- Trevor, who previously managed the Post Office has passed away.

Pennies

- Nothing has changed - £2,732.41

Litter Picking Equipment

- New safety jackets have been provided.

Publications and Communication

- Deb & Becky to design a flyer to be placed on cars parked outside the school.
- Ian's only access to the internet is via his mobile. If possible, someone should be recruited to take over the website role.

Planning.

- Nothing to report.

Village Hall

- Meetings in the Village Hall will recommence in September.

AGM

- To be held in October. Greg to draft a note which should include subscriptions.

Pub, Shops and Open Spaces

- Comments on how nice the Planters look - well done Debbie.
- It was felt that the rubbish bins should be emptied more often.

Children's Christmas Party

- To be held on 19/12, 4 to 6pm

Any Other Business

- Nothing to note.

Meeting finished 20:42

